
Loleta Fire Protection District

P.O. Box 766 Loleta, California 95551

May 11, 2021

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
825 5''^ Street

Eureka, Ca. 95501-1153

Subject: Loleta Fire Protection District, Board of Commissioners Vacancy / Appointment of
Edward Holgersen

Supervisors,

Due to the resignation of Mr. Curtis L Holgersen, the Board of Commissioners of the Loleta Fire
Protection District is currently left with one vacancy.

Pursuant to:

•  Loleta Fire Protection District Board Resolution # 2021-01 (attached)
•  and Government Codes Sections #1780(a), and #24001,
•  and to Elections Code Section #10515(b),

•  and whereas Edward Holgersen is a resident and property owner in Loleta, residing at
200 Lundblade Mill Rd., Loleta, Ca 95551, within the District,

•  and where his home also receives services from the District.

The Loleta Fire Protection District requests the Board of Supervisors to affirm the appointment
of Edward Holgersen to fill the vacancy.

Respectfully,

Jim Bruggmann

Board Chairman

Loleta Fire Protection District
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